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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The following is a company announcement issued by Best Deal Properties Holding P.L.C. (C 88974) 
(hereinafter the “Company”) pursuant to the listing rules of the Listing Authority (the “Listing Rules”) 

and rules issued by the MSE regulating the Prospects MTF market (the “Prospects Rules”) 

 
QUOTE 

 

The Company refers to the developments relating to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic on a national 

level and worldwide.  
 

The Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) are closely monitoring the possible impact of COVID-

19 on its operations and financial performance and is committed to take all the necessary steps to mitigate 
any impact that it may have thereon.  

 

Furthermore, given that it is still too early to determine the impact of the COVID-19 crisis on the Group’s 
operations and financial performance, the Company will continue to re-assess the situation on an on-going 

basis, in order to enable executive management to take decisions swiftly and as necessary in the interest 

of all stakeholders. In doing so, the Company will continue to keep the market updated in this regard, as 

appropriate.    

 
 
UNQUOTE  

 

By order of the Board. 
 

 

 

 
Dr Roderick Zammit Pace 

Company Secretary  

 
16 March 2020 

 

 

 

 

 


